
What’s Happening 
The Lord has been incredibly kind to Lake Retreat 
Camp and Adelphia Discipleship School. 2022 has 
been a fantastic rebound year for the camp after 
the COVID shutdowns. Thanks to some generous 
gifts, an incredibly dedicated staff, and the Lord’s 
sustaining hand, the Camp and Adelphia have 
weathered the storm and are back on a healthy 
track. With a level of stability re-established 
financially, our team has been able to move 
forward with some much-needed maintenance and 
new projects. Please see highlights in the Capital 
Projects section.  

We appreciate your continued prayer and support! 
Today’s culture can be difficult, and safe places 
to learn, grow and experience the Lord are more 
important than ever! 

New Director 
This year, Brian Dejong joined the Lake Retreat 
and Adelphia team as our new Executive Director. 
Brian brings many years of business experience 
and a vigor for the ministry happening on campus! 
Join us in welcoming him! 
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Capital Projects 
Recently Completed and Upcoming: 

- New Bridge by Okerson Lodge 
- New Roof on Chapel 
- New carpet in Chapel 
- Lundgren and Okerson Deck Replacements 
- Dock Replacement/Repair 
- Chapel and Lundgren Lodge Carpet 

Replacement 
- Chapel renovation to increase capacity 

Wanna Help? Please go to: 
www.lakeretreat.org/make-donation/  

 

Discover Adelphia HS Retreat 
High Schoolers from member churches will 
come together in March on the Lake Retreat 
Campus for fellowship, fun and to experience 
what Adelphia has to offer! 

If your church would like to request an invite, 
please email: info@lakeretreat.org and be sure 
to indicate your interest on the response page 
attached.  

 

 

 

 

LIT Program – Summer 2023 
 

High School students who are serious about 
their faith are encouraged to apply for this 1 or 
2 week summer leadership program at Lake 
Retreat Camp.  

Keep an eye on our website for details or email 
us at info@lakeretreat.org, and be sure to 
indicate your interest on the response page 
attached. 

 

 


